
The Lord has been gracious 
to The Voice in the Wilderness 
family through 2011.  We have 
rejoiced in the response to the 
400th Anniversary celebration to 
the King James Bible.  It has been 
my privilege to preach several 
meetings emphasizing the histo-
ry and heritage of the KJB.  It was 
a special blessing to participate 
in the Washington D.C. briefing 
on Capitol Hill and then return a 
month later for the KJB Expo in 
D.C.  The response has been good 
to the Declaration and we were 
overwhelmed with the orders for 
the KJB Anniversary lapel pin.  

There have been some good 
reports from many of the mis-
sionaries we have known over 
the years.  However, as another 
year closes, several dear servants 
of the Lord have passed on and 
there is an urgent need to pray 
that young people will step up 
and fill the ranks of these that 
were called home.  

Would you pray with us con-
cerning our emphasis for 2012?  
We have written material for 
a study on The Ten Command-
ments.  I believe these lessons 
will benefit in many ways.  You 
can go online and print the first 

lesson as well as view the outline 
for the entire upcoming series.  
One new lesson corresponding 
with each commandment will be 
posted every month in 2012.  You 
can also request your own set of 
the new Hall of Faith collector se-
ries cards for this Ten Command-
ment study (visit www.thevoi-
ceinthewilderness.org and click 
on Twenty Twelve Ways for more 
information.)  It is amazing to 
see what God’s Word has to say 
about God’s law and the relation-
ship of this law to our lives today.

On behalf of The Voice in the 
Wilderness, Steve and Rebekah 
Lilly, my wife and me, thank 
you so much for your faithful 
prayers and giving for 2011.  It 
is our prayer that you will have a 
blessed Thanksgiving and Christ-
mas season.  Be certain to share 
Christ along the way as it does 
seem that many are more con-
scious of the name of Jesus at 
this time of year.

Praise for 2011 - Prayer for 2012
MINISTRY UPDATE

THANK YOU for being a friend to this ministry and the giving of your prayers and support! 

Pray for us!
Prayer Notes:     
•	Without giving specific names, we have 

had several pastor friends that have expe-
rienced different trials in their lives that we 
would appreciate your prayers.

•	Missionary Gary May has requested prayer 
for the needs of their ministry. 

•	Plans are being made for upcoming mission 
trips to the Philippines and Venezuela in 
2012. We would like to help these pastors 
in a significant way during our visits. Funds 
are needed for Bibles and materials to assist 
pastors in the Philippines. 

•	The Venezuela Automobile project is ongo-
ing. $3,858 is needed to reach our goal of 
$6,000.

•	Aquila/Priscilla Team is working on the final 
steps in a Spanish Brochure that The Voice 
in the Wilderness will print and make avail-
able. Also, the Lillys (Aquila/Priscilla) are 
excited about the soon arrival of little “Abi-
Noelle” --- due to arrive around November 
9, 2011. 

•	Pastor Eliezar and Pastor June Jardeleza 
(Philippines) have building project needs.

•	A contribution envelope has been included 
in the Fall/Winter 2011 edition of The Voice 
in the Wilderness.  Pray that there will be 
significant gifts toward year-end needs.

•	Travel Safety/Health
•	Increased Support
•	KJB Project
•	Venezuela Church 

Planting Projects
•	Venezuela Car Fund
•	Foreign travel and 

Missions teaching 
and preaching
•	Property Maintenance 

Equipment

•	Two resource 
books reprinted
•	4000 KJB Signatures
•	Upcoming meetings
•	New opportunities 

of ministry
•	Safe travels and 

good services
•	$2,142 given 

toward Venezuela 
auto purchase

For more resources and ministry information visit www.thevoiceinthewilderness.org or write, PO Box 7037 Asheville, NC  28802

Visit us online to read the 8-page November 
2011 Virtual Voice & 32-page Fall 2011 Edition
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Prayer Praise

It’s not too late to join us ...
   •in celebration of the  
      400th Anniversary of    
      the King James Bible
    •sign The KJB Declaration on our 
      website at  
      www.thevoiceinthewilderness.org
    •order your commemorative KJB 
      400th Anniversary lapel pin today.  
           


